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PAKISTAN: 4th UPR 
30 January 2023, 9 am – 12.30 pm 

Mr President,

 We welcome H.E. Ms Hhina Rabbani Khar and delegation,and thank them for their national report.

We commend Pakistan’s ongoing work in renewable energy and climate change adaptation, and recommend to boost investments into renewable energy projects and increase efforts that enhance their transition to a low-carbon footprint.

We further recommend ensuring that the National Commission for Human Rights is fully compliant with the Paris Principles, and that the Commission is adequately resourced.

Lastly, we recommend for Pakistan to ratify CED, and in the meantime, to implement legal or policy measures relating to enforced disappearances.

We wish Pakistan a successful review.
I thank you
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